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Principal's Message
Dear Families,


I recognize that there have been a lot of questions, concerns and confusion about the recent surge of
the Omicron variant and its impact on our campus. I’d like to address as many of the questions as
possible below.


As you know, the guidelines continue to change and can change suddenly. This letter is my third draft
alone - as I want to convey accurate and timely information to you especially in the context of how it
all impacts our campus and your student(s). Please know that families will continue to be informed of
any change and updates from the district or myself. You can also visit the district’s Covid Response
Page.


As Superintendent Presta shared earlier this week, we have temporarily suspended sending contact
notification letters. I can attest that the temporary suspension is allowing us to focus on school
operations. We continue to follow up on every reported possible positive case and share the
information with the district office so that the dashboard can be updated.


Parents/guardians are asked to report a positive COVID result with us by completing the COVID Self-
Reporting Form or by contacting the school directly via phone or email. To help with our
documentation, please provide us with the date tested, the date test results were received and the
date symptoms began, if applicable. If you complete the self-reporting form, you must follow up with
the Attendance Office so we can clear the absences.


If your student did experience a positive test result, they may be able to return after 5 days if they meet
the following criteria:



They may return after at least 5 days of isolation if they have tested negative with a rapid test
and are asymptomatic.



If your student meets this criteria, a verification form MUST be completed by a parent/guardian.
Otherwise they are to remain home and continue following the 10 day timeline. At no point should a
student return if they are still feeling unwell or experiencing symptoms.


We continue to experience an unusually high rate of absences. I recognize that the empty desks only
heightened the concern amongst our students and families. I want to stress that not all of these
absences are the result of a positive case. We follow all safety guidelines and urge our students and
families to do the same.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1aFRJtnBBpldmQqqjMYbSYF-7WNQ-sk7xRQBp-6ELlYU/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJ7N7rXDJLybuyq2zvq03XdKeWG2D7wlmaxrt6MdgkmZinDQ/viewform


SamTrans Bus Passes
January bus passes are on sale now until Friday, January 14th. They are
$22.



Proper mask wearing is the single most important step we can all take to stay healthy. Please take
some time tonight to talk with your student about this and refer to the updated CDPH mask wearing
guidelines and FAQ. Masks are still required in all indoor settings on campus and I encourage students
to keep them on even when outdoors unless they are actively eating or drinking.


COVID testing is available for students on campus every Thursday from 8 to 2pm. To register for
COVID testing at school, click this link or go to https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2 (you only need to register
once).

Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample collection
Due to the high testing rates, results may be delayed

Testing is at no cost to the individual
Insurance information does not need to be provided. When asked you may fill in your insurance
information, or you may select that you choose not to provide this information.
You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting SMCGOV.ORG or you may also contact
your personal physician for additional testing options.



We continue to encourage students to stay home if they are feeling unwell or experiencing any
symptoms associated with COVID. They should stay in touch with their classes via Google Classroom.
Our teachers continue to adjust their lesson plans and assignments to accommodate our students -
please be patient with them as it is difficult to manage such varying levels of attendance. They are
facing another herculean challenge and will continue to be flexible and compassionate.


I sincerely thank you for your continued support of our school community and the staff. Knowing that
we have your support makes these challenging times feel a bit lighter.


Megan Carey
Principal


https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=41689244137535students
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
https://www.smcgov.org/testing
https://s.smore.com/u/1b32/87664b9331f2785a2773abb8cc737afc.png


Senior Ads on Sale for the 2022 Yearbook
Don't miss out on the opportunity for this special commemoration for
your senior. 



Ads can be purchased online by clicking the following link: Senior Ad


Prices:

1/8 Page: $65
1/4 Page: $125
1/2 Page: $250
Full Page: $375



The deadline to purchase is January 29, 2022.


Thank you for supporting our yearbook!

FlexTime Reminder
Cut-off times and days for making Flex appointments have
changed.


Friday afternoon is the cut-off for making Tuesday appointments
and Tuesday afternoon is the cut-off for making Thursday
appointments.


We encourage all students to make both appointments on Fridays,
and to choose the teacher from whom they need the most support.


Students who don't sign up for a spot will be automatically
scheduled into a Flex location.


On Campus COVID Testing for Students
On campus COVID testing is available to students every Thursday from 8-2pm in Room N209.


To register for COVID testing at school, click this link or go to https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2 (you only
need to register once).

Results will be available 24 to 48 hours after sample collection
Testing is at no cost to the individual
Insurance information does not need to be provided. When asked, you may fill in your
insurance information, or you may select that you choose not to provide this information.



You can also find other COVID testing options by visiting SMCGOV.ORG or you may also contact your
personal physician for additional testing options.


https://yearbookforever.com/schools/terra_nova_high_school_buy_yearbook_7916/RmyVc3tJ2LFW4U021n1cK1wT/personal-ads
https://s.smore.com/u/7059/ac1bc021f0acd44883c3fbc56d49e859.png
https://home.color.com/covid/sign-up/start?partner=41689244137535students
https://tinyurl.com/4vpp9zk2
https://www.smcgov.org/testing
https://s.smore.com/u/46cc/97c18a58a5b8704565916be9793690ae.png




Winter Season
Our winter sports season is continuing. Games are listed on our school calendar. Any changes to the
schedule will be updated on our calendar and shared as quickly as possible.

Athletic Booster Club Meeting
The Terra Nova Athletic Booster Club will hold their monthly meeting tomorrow, Thursday, January
13th at 7pm via Zoom.


Please consider attending to learn how you can support our athletic programs and to hear updates
from our Athletic Director.


Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81618391763?pwd=QWEwc0ZRTjc4QkkzZXVqdzhpekJtQT09

Available Workshops During Flex Time
The Counseling Department will be hosting a variety of workshops this month during Flex. Once we
receive your RSVP, we will add you to Flex time. There is limited space and students are accepted on a
first-come, first-served basis. The RSVP form can be accessed here: RSVP for Flex . Please submit
this as soon as possible. 



All workshops will be held in the College and Career Center, Room 209. In the RSVP form, you can
sign up for more than one Flex workshop.


Thurs. Jan. 13 and 20 - Career Exploration Series ( Part I- Interest Profiler, Part 2 - Discuss Interest
Profiler Results)

Tues. Jan.18 - Pilot City Presentation ( Explore Internships)
Tues. Jan 25 - Union Buildings Trades Apprenticeships (11th /12th graders only)
Thurs. Jan. 27 - College of San Mateo Application Workshop (12th graders only)

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81618391763?pwd=QWEwc0ZRTjc4QkkzZXVqdzhpekJtQT09
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3oD1MYNQQpjTnUGSsvqhCIl0XHjPZ00V6wzMk6P7VaiAF2g/viewform


Career Exploration Series
We will be holding our Career Exploration Workshop on 1/13 and 1/20 during Flex. Click the link to
RSVP. Career Exploration Workshop

College Campus Tours
Sign Up here for Skyline Campus Tour (see information on flyer
below)



Sign up Here for College of San Mateo Campus Tour (see
information on flyer below)

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf3oD1MYNQQpjTnUGSsvqhCIl0XHjPZ00V6wzMk6P7VaiAF2g/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBdd0DJHu4zk11WFR-Nu7ZcpRV_FaKUCoKkauBMZ_mZjaghA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3xHG4ZXs5gNKZAHgrnq8ZYMyo0YBmG8cLKZU0-pkPM0RMRQ/viewform
https://s.smore.com/u/eeb4/af28e799cc33e5be99ead9c344032794.jpeg














Outdoor Education Cabin Leaders Opportunity










